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As a world traveler and a family that lives in the Bridgeton neighborhood area, we 

think a ferry across the water an electric ferry would be a fantastic addition to our 

PORTLAND community. Please make sure it is funded properly. Countries all over 

the world have electric fairies along with fantastic bridges and tunnelsgoing under the 

water and over and trains. Let’s let PORTLAND take the lead on this and make it 

happen. Thank you, Laura Miller. 


